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My name is Mary Ann Petersen and I am a longterm resident of Eugene, Oregon. I 

am writing in support of the changes presented in SB 808.  

I support the changes proposed with SB 808 and encourage you to take it a step 

further and require that the commission membership include victims of police 

violence or family members of victims and healthcare providers such as licensed 

counselors or therapists as these individuals uniquely understand the consequences 

of police violence. 

I think this will lead to better community outcomes, build trust, and create 

understanding. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Mary Ann Petersen 

Eugene, Oregon  

Senate District #4 (Prozanski) 


